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The Baltimore City Department of Transportation invites 
the community to attend a Public Information Meeting  
to learn more about the Central Avenue bridge and 
streetscape designs, anticipated construction schedule, 
and many benefits that this project will bring to the local 
community. The public can stop by anytime between 6 
and 8 p.m. to meet the project team and ask questions. 
Everyone is invited to attend!

*A brief duplicate presentation will 
be given at 6:30 and 7:30 PM. 

Public Information Meeting

The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities. Please contact Ms. Grishae Blackett’e, 
Southeast Liaison at Grishae.blackette@baltimorecity.gov or 443-984-4094/4095 if you have special 
needs. Should Baltimore City Schools have a delay or are closed due to inclement weather, the meeting 
will be re-scheduled. A revised invitation will be shared with your community association and leaders.
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January 4, 2017

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Hyatt Place  
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